
 

This week in Nursery 

29th March, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children enjoyed playing with 
balloons in Nursery this week. Some of 
the children were sharing their balloons 
with their friends and were praised for 
being kind.  
 

                            C.L. 
We really enjoyed listening to the story, 
‘We’re going on and egg hunt’. We 
spoke about what happened in the story 
and we were able to find all the hidden 
eggs. The children had lots of fun going 
on an egg hunt in our Nursery garden. 
We enjoyed eating the chocolate eggs!  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children really enjoyed practising their throwing and catching by using 
balloons this week. They also had lots of fun trying to keep their balloon up 
in the air and not letting it drop to the floor.  
              
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
had fun counting out Easter eggs, 
that the Easter bunny left for us. We 
also enjoyed estimating how many 
chicks, bunnies and lambs we could 
see in the story, ‘Easter Bunny Flap 
Book’.  

                Literacy 
 
We enjoyed playing ‘Bertha the Bus’ 
in phonics this week. We had to say 
which animals Bertha saw when 
going to the zoo. We then had to 
decide what letter sound the animal 
began with.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
We learnt all about the Easter story 
this week and we spoke about why 
Easter is a special celebration for 
Christians. We learnt that Christians 
believe that Jesus died, but 3 days later 
came back to life again!  
 

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed making their 
Easter cards this week. They also 
thoroughly enjoyed making Easter 
nests! 
 

Special Notices: 
 
We just wanted to say a very BIG Happy Easter to you all. We would 
like to thank you again for all your support. We hope that you have a 
fantastic break. The summer term begins on 19th April.  


